
UNTIMELY PASSING OF MIKE VAN WYK 

SA Masters is deeply saddened by the untimely passing of Mike van Wyk on 26 December 2019. Mike 
was a member of the SA 35+ World Cup team in Barcelona and he was included in the squad for the 
2020 World Cup. He captained the Northerns Colts side who won the 2018 SA Masters IPT in Durban. 
A legend on and off the field, he will be missed by everyone who enjoyed the privilege of knowing 
him.  

He is survived by his wife Jolene and his two little girls. Our heartfelt condolences go out to Jolene and 
Mike’s parents, family and friends.  
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